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April 1st, 2025
Greetings Members,

It is that time of year again. Re-Training for 2025 is just around the corner and we are looking for a novelty T/shirt design. Do you have that “artistic” talent or do you that idea in your head for something new and different? The Board is offering up $50.00 in cold hard cash for the artist of the selected design plus one of your own T/shirts. 
Do you remember some of these outstanding T/shirts?
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Send your design, in PDF or JPEG format, NO HAND DRAWINGS, and no later than June 1st, 2025. E-Mails only please.
Mark E. Garman/Secretary/VFSAAA                            Karyn Buhrman                   
Fairfax County Police Department                                Hampton Police Division
Crime Scene Section                                                       Crime Scene Unit
vfsaaa@gmail.com                                                           kmbuhrman@hampton.gov 
703-853-6537
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